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BURWELL PARISH COUNCIL NEWSLETTER 

Helping to keep residents up-to-date with 

Parish Council issues and activities. This 

newsletter is available on noticeboards located 

at the Jubilee Reading Rooms, the Post Office 

and the Library and on the web-sites: 

www.burwellparishcouncil.gov.uk and 

www.burwell.co.uk  

 

DIARY DATES 
 

Tues 12 Mar  Full Parish Council 

7.30pm Jubilee Reading Rooms 

Sat 23 Mar Vision drop-in session 

9.30am-1.30pm Gardiner Memorial Hall 

Tues 26 Mar Full Parish Council 
7.30pm  Jubilee Reading Rooms 

 

 

 

BURWELL VISION 

 

Residents of Burwell have just a few weeks left to 

make their views known on the Burwell Vision, the 

document that will be included in the 

East Cambridgeshire District Local Plan outlining 

future developments in the area. 

 

The Vision should follow the guidelines that have 

been set out in the Masterplan which has been 

consulted on over the past two years and is 

now formally accepted by the District Council. 

If anyone has not yet seen the details of the Burwell 

Vision, please go along to the library, or the Parish 

Council Office for more details or look on line at: 

www.eastcambs.gov.uk.  

 

There will be a final drop-in information session at 

the Gardiner Memorial Hall on Saturday 23rd 

March 9.30am - 1.30pm. Council officers will be on 

hand to answer any questions and opinion forms will 

be available on the day. Final day for the 

consultation forms to arrive at East Cambridgeshire 

District Council is Monday 25th March. 

 

 

 

 

FEEDBACK 

 

We would welcome any feedback or comments 

about this Newsletter. If there are activities of the 

Parish Council that you would like regular updates 

on within this Newsletter then please let us know! 

  

March 2013 

Wi-Fi 
We are happy to confirm that 

broadband has been installed in 

Mandeville Hall allowing Wi-Fi 

access to the internet for users of 

the building. If you require access, 

please make the Parish Clerk 

aware when booking the facility. 

http://www.burwellparishcouncil.gov.uk/
http://www.burwell.co.uk/
http://www.eastcambs.gov.uk/
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VILLAGE SIGN 

 

Several people have asked why the village sign 

has not yet been put back up. The sign has now 

been totally restored and is being stored until the 

bad weather has passed. It will then be 

reinstated on a new post in its original position on 

Pound Hill. 

 

 

 

DISABLED ACCESS TO PAULINE’S 

SWAMP 

 

We have been asked about disabled access 

to the swamp we recommend that this could 

only safely be achieved in the summer 

months when it is dry and access can be 

gained by contacting the Clerk via the office 

(01638 743142). 

 

 

CONTACTING THE COUNCIL 

 The Parish Office is open every week day morning from 9.00am – 1.00pm  

 E-mail: burwellpc@btconnect.com 

 Telephone: 01638 743142 

 Letter: Burwell Parish Council, Jubilee Reading Room, 99 The Causeway, Burwell CB25 0DU  

 Web-site: www.burwellparishcouncil.gov.uk/ 

 Contact details for all Councillors are published on the notice board at the Jubilee Reading 

Rooms and on the website. 

 

MINIBUS SERVICE TO ELY 

 

The Minibus Service to Ely run twice 

monthly by the Parish Council in 

partnership with Dial-a-Ride is set to 

improve. In the coming months there are 

plans to extend the time in Ely to 3 

hours on one of the trips each month 

while the second trip will remain at 2 

hours. There is likely to be a drop-off 

and pick-up point at the new Sainsburys 

store and also Ely Market.  

 

The minibus service is open to everyone 

in the village and costs just £5 return 

(£2.50 with bus pass). It runs on the first 

and third Thursdays of each month. To 

book a place or for more information call 

Dial-a-Ride on 01353 661161. 


